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Re: Joint Select Committee on Ethical Conduct

Good afternoon Mr Stott,

I noticed the error when I first received the transcripts and was advised
that it had been corrected – I will make sure the correction is now made –
please accept my apologies.

Kind regards,

Shane Donnelly
CLERK-ASSISTANT & SERGEANT-AT-ARMS


